
Issue Date:

Last time buy : / Last time shipment :

　

Supplier contact

Notes

Reason for discontinuance

To finish the production at current OSAT, since the demand of the current package is decreasing 

Product discontinuance date

March 31, 2025 June 30, 2025

Comments

Please contact the local ROHM sales office or the authorized distributor.

[Regarding environmental data and other product related data for discontinued products]

Please be noted that we can only support data which is available at the time of the product discontinuance announcement.

Product category Affected part number(s) Suggested replacement product

SiC MOSFET SCT2750NYTB/ SCT2H12NYTB SCT2750NWCTL1/ SCT2H12NWBTL1

This letter intends as a formal notification of discontinuance of products which are currently supplied by ROHM Co., 

Ltd.

ROHM Co., Ltd. requires customers to provide acknowledgment of the receipt of this notification within 30 days from 

the date of this notice. Lack of acknowledgment of this notice within 30 days is considered as acceptance of the 

change.

After acknowledgement of the customer, lack of additional response within 90 day period constitutes acceptance of 

the change according to JEDEC Standard J-STD-046.

Your understanding and cooperation would be highly appreciated.
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